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19 Characterization of porcine extraembryonic endoderm cells. Cell Proliferation, 2019, 52, e12591. 5.3 14

20
&lt;i&gt;LIN28A&lt;/i&gt; inhibits &lt;i&gt;DUSP&lt;/i&gt; family phosphatases and activates MAPK
signaling pathway to maintain pluripotency in porcine induced pluripotent stem cells. Zoological
Research, 2021, 42, 377-388.

2.1 14

21 Gelatin induces trophectoderm differentiation of mouse embryonic stem cells. Cell Biology
International, 2011, 35, 587-591. 3.0 12

22 Double sex and mabâ€•3 related transcription factor 1 regulates differentiation and proliferation in
dairy goat male germline stem cells. Journal of Cellular Physiology, 2018, 233, 2537-2548. 4.1 12

23 Therapeutic applications of adipose-derived mesenchymal stem cells on acute liver injury in canines.
Research in Veterinary Science, 2019, 126, 233-239. 1.9 12

24 Responses and coping methods of different testicular cell types to heat stress: overview and
perspectives. Bioscience Reports, 2021, 41, . 2.4 12

25 Effects of Wnt5a protein on proliferation and apoptosis in JAR choriocarcinoma cells. Molecular
Medicine Reports, 2010, 4, 99-104. 2.4 11

26 Autophagy stimulated proliferation of porcine PSCs might be regulated by the canonical Wnt
signaling pathway. Biochemical and Biophysical Research Communications, 2016, 479, 537-543. 2.1 11

27
Folic acid promotes proliferation and differentiation of porcine pancreatic stem cells into
insulin-secreting cells through canonical Wnt and ERK signaling pathway. Journal of Steroid
Biochemistry and Molecular Biology, 2021, 205, 105772.

2.5 11

28 Characterization of female germline stem cells from adult mouse ovaries and the role of rapamycin
on them. Cytotechnology, 2018, 70, 843-854. 1.6 10

29 <i>LIN28A</i> activates the transcription of <i>NANOG</i> in dairy goat male germline stem cells.
Journal of Cellular Physiology, 2019, 234, 8113-8121. 4.1 10

30 Eif2s3y regulates the proliferation of spermatogonial stem cells via Wnt6/&lt;beta&gt;-catenin
signaling pathway. Biochimica Et Biophysica Acta - Molecular Cell Research, 2020, 1867, 118790. 4.1 9

31 <scp>CD</scp>49f promotes proliferation of male dairy goat germline stem cells. Cell Proliferation,
2016, 49, 27-35. 5.3 8

32 SerpinB1 promotes the proliferation of porcine pancreatic stem cells through the STAT3 signaling
pathway. Journal of Steroid Biochemistry and Molecular Biology, 2020, 198, 105537. 2.5 7

33
Immortalized canine adipose-derived mesenchymal stem cells alleviate gentamicin-induced acute kidney
injury by inhibiting endoplasmic reticulum stress in mice and dogs. Research in Veterinary Science,
2021, 136, 39-50.

1.9 7

34 Melatonin Promotes the Therapeutic Effect of Mesenchymal Stem Cells on Type 2 Diabetes Mellitus by
Regulating TGF-Î² Pathway. Frontiers in Cell and Developmental Biology, 2021, 9, 722365. 3.7 7

35 Nrf2 activation mediates the protection of mouse Sertoli Cells damage under acute heat stress
conditions. Theriogenology, 2022, 177, 183-194. 2.1 7

36 Conophylline Promotes the Proliferation of Immortalized Mesenchymal Stem Cells Derived from Fetal
Porcine Pancreas (iPMSCs). Journal of Integrative Agriculture, 2013, 12, 678-686. 3.5 5



4

Sha Peng

# Article IF Citations
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